
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 84 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WATER NSW AMENDMENT 

(WARRAGAMBA DAM) BILL 2018 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 3 October 2018 

 

 



Re Water NSW Amendment (Warragamba Dam) Bill 2018 
 
I wish to lodge my objection to the proposed amendments to the Water NSW Act 2014. Any 
inundation of national park land in the Blue Mountains, whether temporary or not, will have 
significant impacts on the natural and cultural heritage of that site. Additionally, this area is declared 
World Heritage status. Any proposal to inundate national park land should remain subject to current 
environmental control, as per the National Parks and Wildlife Act 1974. I do not agree with this Bill.  
 
The long term answer to flood mitigation is to disallow any further development on flood-plains. The 
age-old sensible solution.  
Yours sincerely, 


